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July 19, 2010 – The RFP advertised brought forth no bidders.  This pooled fund study 
will be closed and the committed funds returned to the participants. 
 
Another pooled fund study will be developed to start the vehicle detector certification 
program.  Any state wishing to contribute to this new study will have an opportunity to 
do so once the new pooled fund study has been established. 
 
 

No work has been performed – study will be closed.  
Percent complete: 

 

No funds have been spent – funds will be returned to participants. 
Money spent: 

 


